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Hello Family & Friends 

  Spring is in the air… well, at least it is at Good Shepherd. We’ve got our starter 

plants on the go and can’t wait until they are in pots, soaking up the sun. With the 

start of spring we all become anxious as we watch as our surroundinsg takes on 

new life and know warmer days are on the way. 

Please remember, when in thehome, we ask that you do not take photos or live 

stream any resident, except for family for privacy reasons.  

For anyone wanting to receive our calendar and newsletter by email, please email  

recreation @activitiesgsv@shaw.ca 

From all residents and staff, we would like to wish everyone A Very Happy Easter 

 

  

              



The residents had a wonderful time at the St. Patrick’s Day Party.                                       

                                  

Thanks to Bev Skotheim / photogragher 

                                             

 



 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES TO YOU 

HELEN THORPE  April 1st  House 2 

LUCILLE LA CLAIR  April 8th  House 5 

EMILIE PLUCHINSKI April 29th  House 4 

Come help us celebrate on April 21st. Entertainment 

with the Mama’s in the Great Room! 

    Hello’s & Good Bye’s  

It’s with great sadness we bid farewell to Mike Feduniw, Mickey Gust 

and Beryl James. May they have everlasting peace. They will be missed 

by all that live here and work here. 

Also farewell to Clarence and Louise Wick- who left us to be closer to 

family. We hope you enjoy your new home. 

Hello: Eveline Lungren who will be residing in House 2, Rose Slonski 

who will be in House 1 and Doreen Stenhouse who is living in House 4. 

 

Progressive Bingo Cards: Anyone wanting to purchase a Bingo card, 

they are available on the canteen cart. Our current Money Pot is $19 

and growing. To all new residents and family, the canteen cart sells 

mostly confectionary items. Most items are $1.00. Please see the 

calendar for canteen date. 

As the weather get nicer, we will try to resume some of our outings 

such as banking days, trips to Wal Mart and Dollarama. These dates are 

not on the calendar, as it will be on availability of the van.  

 

 


